
 

Building renovaƟons are starƟng!  We are excited about this project scheduled to begin in the 1st quarter of 
2024! For those who are interested in contribuƟng and leaving a legacy through our Capital Campaign, we are 
happy to provide this informaƟon on ways in which you may donate: 

1. General Cash DonaƟon:  You can contribute by making a general donaƟon of any denominaƟon.  No 
donaƟon is too small!  Please make your check payable to Windy Hill Senior Center, Inc., and enclose it 
in the envelope provided.  Please check “Building RenovaƟons” on the envelope.  These donaƟons can 
be made in honor or memory of someone.  MulƟple-year pledges are also available for those who want 
to spread their donaƟons over several years.  All donors will be recognized on our donor wall. 

2. Naming OpportuniƟes:  For those interested in securing a parƟcular naming opportunity, such as 
naming a room or program area signified by a plaque, those choices are listed below.  The named 
spaces will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis.  It’s a great chance to have a lasƟng impact 
on the center. If interested, please contact Tammy Miller at 717-225-0733 Ext. 103 or 
millert@windyhillonthecampus.org.  A mulƟple-year payment opƟon is also available for these 
donaƟons. 

 
GiŌ Naming OpportuniƟes 

 
Large AcƟvity Room (Cafeteria)           $150,000 (Reserved) 

Connect Café    50,000 

RecepƟon Area    50,000 

Program Classroom I   25,000 

Program Classroom II   25,000 

CraŌ Area     25,000 (Reserved) 

Medical Assessment Room  25,000 

Kitchen     25,000 

Office Area         10,000 

Family Restroom        10,000 

Showcase (3 available)        5,000/ea. 

Donor RecogniƟon Wall   10,000 

 Engraved Metal Leaf                               250 

 


